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September 28, 2018 

 

A Message from the Principal 

Good Afternoon Goodman Families ~ 
 
Fall Break Has Arrived! 
 
Today! We had our first quarterly Good News Gators Assembly. For those of you new to Goodman, this is 

the day we get together as a school and celebrate the awesomeness of being a Gator! Students were 

recognized by their teachers for “Being Responsible.”  Thank you to Mrs. Brown and the Goodman Chorus for 

their spectacular performance of the song “Responsible” by Teresa Jennings.  

It is amazing how quickly we have moved through the first quarter here at Goodman. Our Goodman 
students have settled into their classrooms and have been working very hard.  I am confident that we 
will continue to learn, grow and have a successful school year.  Your continued involvement and 
support of our students is greatly appreciated.   
 
This last week, our 6th grade students once again traveled to Prescott Pines Science Camp.  So 
much fun was had by all students, staff and chaperones.  We would like to thank all of our 
chaperones who were able to take three days out of their busy schedules to help with this field trip.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
CTA Goodman 5th grade received a grant for a field trip to the Musical Instrument Museum (MIM).  
What a wonderful day for our students as they were able to view more than 6,800 musical 
instruments displayed in MIM’s five major Geographic Galleries and other exhibit spaces. Through 
state-of-the-art audio and video recordings built into every display, students were able to see the 
creative spirit of people from around the world. 
 
Ms. Anderjeski reports that this week her class began a S.T.E.M. project that involved writing 
particular code so students could retell Diary of a Spider and ran the ozobots to see how everyone 
did. It was an awesome learning experience.  This was their first group S.T.E.M. project.   
 
School Pics will have all picture packages that were ordered ready for students to bring home after 
fall break.   
 
Fall Break  
October 1 – October 16 
Students return on October 17 
 
Office Hours 
October 1 – October 5 
7:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 
October 8 – October 12 
Office will be closed 
 
October 15 – Office will re-open from Fall Break 
 
 
Hope everyone has a wonderful Fall Break! 
Enjoy ~ 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Graham 

 
Mrs. Lisa Graham 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   


